
 

 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS! 

   

Super Hero Fun Run – 19th June – 9am to 10am on our school oval  

Sponsorship forms were sent home last week. All money raised will go towards 

permanent shade at our school. Come dressed as your favourite Superhero 

character and enjoy an icy pole after the run. 

 

 _______________________________________________________________________ 

   

 

‘Neon’ School Disco – Friday 26th June – 5.30pm to 7.30pm   

Come and enjoy a fun evening of dressing up & dancing under the Undercover 

area. Pre order a sausage sizzle for the family or BYO picnic to eat on the grass. 

Glow products for sale as well as lucky dips and drinks.  All ages. Prizes for best 

dressed and best dancer. 

 

 



   Scholastic Book Fair – 4th to 7th August       

Its back! Our annual Scholastic Book Fair. Children will have the opportunity to 

make a ‘wish list’ of books. Our library will be transformed into a bookshop, where 

parents/carers can purchase these books. The Library will be open before and 

after school. 20% of sales will be rewarded back to our school for resources.  

Look out for your invite coming home last week of term 2  

 

CATCH UP  
Our Mother’s Day afternoon tea & raffle raised $502.04. Congratulations to: 

Mrs Lyn Poharama – 1st Prize 

Ms Kim Piergrosse – 2nd Prize 

Ms Dehn (parent from Year 5) – 3rd Prize 

 

Our Tupperware Fundraiser raised $468.40. 

 

A big thank you to everyone who supported these events! 

 

MAGGIE DENT 
We are so excited to have secured Maggie Dent to visit our school on 17th 

November 2015 for two seminars; 

 

Morning Seminar - 10am to Noon 

Sandpit to Adulthood 

 

Evening Seminar -  7.30pm to 9.30pm 

Boys, Boys, Boys: Understanding, Nurturing & Connecting to Today’s Boys 

These seminars will be held in our School hall and open to our whole community 

with tickets for Saint Cecilia’s families going on sale from week 2 of term three. 

$35 per ticket per seminar. (Maximum two tickets per seminar per family) 

Visit Maggie’s website – www.maggiedent.com.au to read more about her and her 

wonderful testimonials. 

 

We hope you all have a lovely holidays coming up and look forward to a fun filled 

term 3! 

http://www.maggiedent.com.au/

